
CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS 
 
May 10, 2008 Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Coley Richardson called the meeting to order and thanked the cooks: Jim 
Richardson, Allen Ross, Boyd Robertson and Mark Simmons. 
 
All officers were present except Boyd Robertson. 
 
The minutes from the April meeting were approved as posted on the web site. 
Mike Smith made the motion to approve and Paul Hockin made the second. 
 
Dee made the financial report.  At the present time we have $6092.00 in the bank 
which is a $932.00 increase over last year. The membership is up to 54 members.  
There are some projects that are approved but not paid for yet such as gravel on the 
road. 
 
Visitors were Mike Corbit and Paul Patrick. 
 
New Members that were not present but they were approved by their Mentor Mike 
Smith.  They are David Mars and Paul Barnett.   
 
New Business.  The Fathers Day Fly In will be June 14.  A work day will be 
scheduled for Friday June 13.  Mark will coordinate the food and call Lonnie and 
remind him to bring the Porta-Potties.  Dee will make a kitchen inventory and make 
sure there is enough of those supplies available.  Eric was drafted to supply the 
power for the plane train.  Dee said that a flyer would be posted on the web site and 
 to make copies from there to distribute.  Joe Cauthern will be the Air Boss and 
Tommy will be in charge of safety.   
Mark reminded every one to bring a dessert. 
Mark also said that everyone needed to pick up and clean up around their hangers. 
Allen Ross said that Jack Rankin passed away last week. 
Joe Thweatt came home from rehab last week. 
Mike Smith said that he had ordered a new wind sock, a 15 MPH one at that. 
Doug Denton painted the fence and the missel. 
 
Fly Ins.  Gaston Barrett fly in will be Saturday June 7.  Dee will post the 



coordinates and information on the web site.  It is a private strip. 
 
The CAF will have an open house on May 17 at their hanger at MS08. 
 
Old Business.  Coley tabled the motion on the Christmas Parade.  The motion to 
look into and Aerobatic Box was tabled.  The gravel for the road will come soon 
weather permitting. 
We are now allowed to use the trash bin that has been constructed along the road 
between the driveways. H.T. Harrell built them and it is OK for us to use. 
 
Tommy gave the safety report and went over some of the questions that examiners 
use on oral private pilot exams.  He also talked about the stick and rudder club and 
the FAST program. 
Everyone was reminded to be a safety officer for the Fly In. 
 
Dr. Bob made the motion to adjourn. 
   


